
 

Minutes of Monthly Meeting 

August 2, 2021 

The meeting was called to order by president Janet Lindsey.  There 

were 23 guild members in attendance and one visitor, Pamela 

Beard.  The minutes from the July meeting as published in the July 

newsletter were approved.  Judy Robbins was not present for the Sunshine report.  

Kathleen Greer gave the Treasure report, after payment for the fall retreat we have 

a balance of $2,596.66.  

 

Polly Duggan read a very nice thank you note from the UMMC Safe Center for the 

quilts we have had donated. 

 

The Brandon library has asked if we would display Fall quilts starting in September 

and then again in the Spring, stating that our quilts add atmosphere and color to 

the library.  Those displaying will need to bring quilt stands, the quilts will be dis-

played on top of the shelves so that little hands will not be able to handle.  Please 

add a large tag or possibly luggage tag to ensure the quilt stands are returned to 

the owner.  Kathleen Greer, made a motion to vote and all agreed.  The Fall show-

ing could include a couple of Christmas quilts. 

 

www.brandonquilters.com  

Note from the President— 

I’m currently staring out of a wall of windows two stories high looking 
out onto a lovely babbling brook bordered by a fern  covered bank 
and a hillside of tall beech and oak trees.  An  inspirational view for a 
landscape quilt.  Even in the heat of a  Mississippi summer we can find 
reasons to sew and quilt.  Here’s hoping all of us see inspiration in the 

views we each have around us. 

Janet Lindsey 
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Minutes continued 

Marilyn Rose reminded us that the Houston Quilt Festival is currently open for registrations.  

She will be teaching a class again this year. 

 

Our August Sit-n-Sew will be this Saturday, August 7th.   

 

New Business -  

Slate of officers for 2022 needs to be established, presented in October and voted on during 

our November meeting.  Volunteers for the committee include:  Kathleen Greer, Lucy Large 

and Marie Yonko. 

 

Our August program was Quilt Bingo, called by Janet Lindsey, verified by Marie Yonko and 

enjoyed by all. 

 

After the program Sew n’ Tell was presented and the meeting was adjourned. 
 

Respectfully submitted by,  

Patricia Welsch, Secretary-Newsletter 
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Sew-n-Tell - UFO’s 

Gladiolus- Dianna Carey 

Annual Quilt Retreat - 

September 23rd - 26th 

Lake Tiak O’ Khata,  

Louisville, MS 

Upcoming International/National 

Quilt events - 

 

2021—International Quilt Festival in 

Houston, TX,  October 28—31 

 

2022—AQS Quilt Show in Paducah, 

KY, April 27—30 



Sew-n-Tell 

3 

 Diana Carey - 
Day Star & 

Spring Time 

Marilyn Rose - Gemstones in both large and small sizes 

Marie Yonko - Laura Heine Collage Quilt 

Robbie Wise - 
See the World & 

Dancing 9-patch 
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Brandon Quilters 

Newsletter 

237 Maplewood Dr. 

Madison, MS 39110 

Dates to Remember 
 

 Friday, September 10th— Sit-n-Sew 

 

Monday, September 13th—Guild meeting at 

Brandon Library (Monday, 9/6 is Labor Day) 
 

September 23-26—Brandon Quilters Fall  

 Retreat at Lake Tiak O’ Khata in Louisville, MS 
 

October 1st & 2nd—MQA meeting in              

Brandon at the Rankin County Safe Center  
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